
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council – Decisions taken by the Licensing and Planning Policy Committee on Thursday, 7 March 2019
This notice was published 12 March 2019.

Decisions will come into force, and may be implemented, on the expiry of 5 working days from the date of this notice unless
called in by the Audit, Crime & Disorder and Scrutiny Committee.

NOTE: The following represents a summary of the decisions taken by the Committee.  It is not intended to represent the formal record of 
the meeting (for which reference should be made to the minutes) but to facilitate the call-in process.

Agenda 
Item No

Topic Decision

1.  Question Time No written questions were submitted or were asked by members of the public.

2.  Declarations of Interest No declarations of interest were made by Councillors regarding items on the agenda.

3.  Minutes of Previous Meeting The Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing and Planning Policy Committee held on 24 
January 2019 were agreed and signed by the Chairman as a true record.

4.  Corporate Plan: Key Priority 
Targets for 2019 to 2020

The Committee agreed its Key Priority Targets for 2019 to 2020 as set out in Annex 
attached to the report, subject to one minor amendment agreed by the Committee.

5.  Progress on the Local Plan The Committee:

(1) Noted the continued forward progress made in preparing the Local Plan

(2) Noted the contents of the Local Plan Annual Monitoring Report and approved it 
for publication on the Council’s website

(3) Noted the outputs from the government’s Housing Delivery Test that will form 
the basis of a Housing Delivery Action Plan to be prepared for consideration by 
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the Committee.

6.  Statements of Common Ground - 
The Surrey Waste Plan

The Committee agreed the Surrey County Council Statement of Common Ground for 
Waste Planning and authorised the Chairman of Licensing and Planning Policy or the 
Council’s Chief Executive (as appropriate) to sign the Statement on behalf of the 
Borough Council.


